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60 West Main St. Avon, CT 06001-3743
www.town.avon,ct.,us

June 2, 2016
Via Certified Mail /Return Receipt Requested

RE: Potential Sanitary Sewer Service for the
Paperchase Trail / Hurdle Fence Drive neighborhood

Dear Paperchase Trail and Hurdle Fence Drive Resident,

The Engineering Department has completed the design of the sanitary sewers
for the Paperchase Trail and Hurdle Fence Drive neighborhood and have split the
neighborhood into two standalone projects. In order to have an accurate cost
estimate for the project, we have gone out to bid for the southern project (see
map attached). The bids are currently due to be submitted on June 9,

2016. This should give the Engineering Department enough time to evaluate the
bids, determine if there are discrepancies, and provide meaningful information
to you, the neighborhood residents.

Accordingly, the Avon Water Pollution Control Authority (AWPCA) is conducting
a Public Hearing and informational presentation on the project on June 23, 2016
at 7:00 p.m. at the Avon Town Hall Selectmen’s Chambers. At that time, the
Town will present the design, discuss cost estimates, and provide an
informational packet of materials.

It is the intention of the AWPCA to hear your comments, questions and concerns
at this meeting before deciding whether to pursue the project.

We have reached out to the Avon Water Company and based on the reactions
received at the previous informational meeting it is unlikely that they will
attend. We have heard back from Connecticut Natural Gas and they have
indicated that they will attend and discuss their intentions and requirements
relative to bringing natural gas to the neighborhood.

We look forward to presenting the project and receiving your feedback.

Sinceyely,

wrence E. Baril, P.E., GISP
Town Engineer

Attachment

C: Brandon Robertson, Town Manager
Tim Foster, Superintendent of Sanitary Sewers
Avon Water Poliution Control Authority
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